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Attendees: Renee Cox, Ed Fritz, Jennifer Abrao, Lindsay Maryon, Nena 
Vigil & Audrey McKay  

ICPA Meeting Minutes 

March 1, 2022 
Minutes submitted by:  Audrey McKay  
 
 

AGENDA ITEMS NOTES 
 

Renee Cox ICPA President 

Welcome 
 
Meeting minutes from 1.1123 were approved 
unanimously.  
Annual report was approved. Cost $31 to keep status as 
a 501(c)(3) 
Meeting minutes from prior meeting need to be 
approved by board members every meeting going 
forward. 
Lindsey has expressed interest in taking over the 
treasurer position on the board. Lindsey is going to help 
with 2022 budget review/audit.  

 

Renee Cox, ICPA Treasurer 

Balance $3,110.61 
 

We have received $75 in membership fees. We have 
received a couple of additional applications but have 
not received the membership fees yet.  

 

Renee  

4Imprints grant can only be used for events less than 2 
months out. Going to look at applying and using it for IJJA 
in September. Nene said she could man the table.  

http://www.idahocrimeprevent.org/


 

Leahann Romero, Vice President  

Designation is not on the website yet. Might have been 
Leahann action item. Will work on amending document 
and put on website. Leahann to draft up description and 
send to Jen. 

 

Jennifer Abrao, PIO 

Sent e-mail blast to all Sheriff’s and Chiefs they could get 
contact information for – attached electronic versions of 
both training and membership flyer 
Meridian Chief sent the information out through the 
Chief’s association. Got brochures from Ed and coins 
from Leahann. Wanted to send out hard copies of 
letters to sheriffs and police as well as training flyer, 
and coin. Jen is going to get cost for one letter before 
sending it out. 

The board unanimously approved use of funds to send 
letters out.   
 

 

Ed 

Can’t get free truck for shred truck. Cost about $2,000 to 
get a truck to come out. 

 

Nena Vigil, Training Coordinator 

 

Basic Academy application submitted and approved by 
POST. Next time we need to let instructors know we 
need bios and descriptions in a specific amount of time, 
so we have plenty of time to get approved.  
 

 

Board Members 

Basic Academy  
Need to look at reaching out to college security teams 
to see if they would be interested in attending.  
Ben Mosley from the College of Idaho requested to be a 
member. Should reach out to him and see if he has 
anyone else that would want to attend.  
Ed volunteered to send a training flyer over to BSU and 
see if anyone on their team would be interested 
The minimum number of registrations will be 15 to go 
forward with the Basic Academy.   
Nena going to have POST put registration close date on 
announcement (March 31st)  
Next meeting March 30th @ 2p via Zoom 



 


